
From: Fred Hostetler
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Citizen Comment Submission to Docket U-180525
Date: Thursday, January 31, 2019 8:22:54 AM

Dear WUTC,
      

It has come to my attention that PSA intends to install smart meters on
Whidbey Island in the future. There has recently been much news about
EMF exposure and I am concerned about it. I am concerned about
increased exposure and I do not want smart meters installed on my
property or anywhere on Whidbey Island. 

I want WUTC to make all Washington investor-owned power companies
do further study of the pivotal research results arriving in the last 5 years
that throw into further question the safety of smart meters EMF. These
findings are rarely included in the dated "evidence" about health and
safety. (This includes results like the 2018 National Toxicology Project
and the 2017 update of the International Bioinitiative Report).

We have had a suspicious number of medical cases lately that seem to be
related to EMF here on the island and this is a great cause of concern.

I understand that a number of states and cities have rejected plans for
these meters and would like to know more about their reasons. It is a cost
passed on to the consumer at what benefit? 
with respect,
Fred Hostetler

Jan 31, 2019. 8am
Whidbey Island, WA
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